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Good day,

I saw that the Council will discuss removing the 2:00-6:00 am parking restriction. This
parking policy has not been enforced in years, well before COVID hit. Nor has the
requirement to move the vehicle every 72 hours.

Wyandotte, Independence, and Leghorn are littered with vehicles and trailers, some
motorhomes, some abandoned vehicles, and some have not moved in forever. There
is a huge trailer parked at Leghorn and Independence since December that you just
can't miss. 

Removing the signs will make things worse. Visibility in wider streets becomes a real
issue with large vehicles parked on both sides. There are residences and businesses
along these streets that deserve a good environment for their employees and
customers not to mention a safe and pleasant living environment for residents along
these streets.

If you are going to take away the overnight parking signs, then at least put up no
parking over 6 feet, enforce this, as well as enforce the moving of vehicles every 72
hours.  It's an easy decision to "dump" on wider streets. If the decision-makers lived
on such streets, or frequented them often, I'm sure there would be a different
viewpoint.

Renate

mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=d61df0823f304698bf12e3b7aebca83b-City Counci
mailto:Lucas.Ramirez@mountainview.gov
mailto:Alison.Hicks@mountainview.gov



